
OVERFLOWING  
WITH  HOPE 

“Now may the God of hope fill 
you with all joy and peace in 

believing, that you may 
abound in hope by the power 

of the Holy Spirit.”  
Romans 15:13 

CHURCH LEADERS 
ELDERS 

Matt Maurer  704.437.1498 
Eddie Nuckols  336.492.7619 

Phil Forrest  336.751.0764 
DEACONS 

Rick Brown (Worship)  
336.399.2201 

Steve Brown (Building/Grounds) 
336.407.4933  

Tom Davenport (Fellowship)  
336.918.6448 

Gary Dull (Outreach & Missions) 
336.749.7838 

Jered Markman (Teaching/Technology) 
336.469.0976 

Brandon Maurer (Treasurer)  
704.903.3784 

PREACHER 
Matt Langfield  336.588.4854 

PLAN of SALVATION 
Hear the Gospel  Romans 10:17 
Believe Jesus is God’s Son  Acts 
16:30-31, Hebrews 11:6 
Repent of Sin  Acts 17:30-31 
Confess Jesus is God’s Son Acts 
8:36-37, Matt 10:32, Rom 10:9-10 
Be Baptized  Acts 2:38 
Live Faithfully  1 John 1:7, Rev 2:10 

SCHEDULE OF SERVICES 
Sunday Bible Class 10am, Worship 11am and 6pm     Wednesday Bible Class 7pm 

MEN TO SERVE 
SUNDAY MORNING 

Song Leader  Gary Dull 
Announcements Rick Brown 
Opening Prayer Scott Tesh 
Lord’s Table  Rick Brown 
   Mark Koontz 
   Steve Brown 
   Craig Stroud 
   Matt Maurer 
Preacher  Matt Langfield 
Closing Prayer Steve Brown 
 

SUNDAY EVENING 

Opening Prayer Brandon Maurer 
Preacher  Matt Langfield 
Lord’s Table  Gary Dull 
Closing Prayer Matt Maurer 
 

WEDNESDAY EVENING 

Song Leader  Gary Dull 

To have information included in the bulletin, email cblegolas@yahoo.com or text 336-816-5993    
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God Will Provide 

 God’s word should give Christians comfort and peace beyond all 
comprehension (Philippians 4:7). Throughout the Bible, we read state-
ments and promises of blessings provided to keep our hearts focused on 
eternity and centered on God. One of the most comforting statements is 
in Genesis 22:8, when Abraham tells his son, Isaac, “God will provide.”  

 In what was likely the most difficult moment of his life and as 
God tested Abraham’s faith, three words revealed how faithful Abraham 
was. As he and Isaac “walked on together” prepared to worship God, 
Isaac asked, “where is the lamb for the burnt offering?” and Abraham 
replied, “God will provide...” (Genesis 22:6-8).  

 His reply gave Isaac comfort. Isaac was concerned as they ap-
proached the place of worship. Hearing his father depend on God not 
only answered Isaac’s question but also alleviated some of his concerns. 

 His reply may have given comfort to himself. Abraham surely 
wrestled with what he had been commanded to do. Perhaps saying 
these words out loud reminded him that God is ultimately in control and 
that God always keeps His promises. 

 His reply should give us comfort today. While God will never ask 
us to do what He asked of Abraham, we will face many trials in our lives. 
We will have moments when we wrestle with and maybe even question 
God’s commands. We may have moments when our faith grows weak 
under the burden of tremendous stress or sorrow. In whatever circum-
stances we find ourselves, “God will provide” should remind us of God’s 
power and promises, giving us great comfort.  

Matt Langfield  

605 North Main Street  Mocksville, NC 27028     336.751.2866      nmcofc@yadtel.net   ww.nmcofc.org 



WELCOME VISITORS 
We are so glad you are visiting with us today! If this is your first time with us, 
we would like to let you know what to expect. We worship according to the 

New Testament pattern.  As a result, you will notice that we sing without mu-
sical instruments (Eph. 5:19; Col. 3:16). We observe the Lord's Supper (Acts 
20:7) which consists of unleavened bread and fruit of the vine (Matt. 26:26-
29) . This memorial is for those who have been baptized for the remission of 
sins (Acts 2:38, 42). An offering is collected from our members (I Cor. 16:1-2). 
A Biblical message is preached (Acts 20:7)and men lead the congregation in 
prayer (I Tim. 2:8). We hope you are enriched by the service. We hope you 

will stay a while afterwards so we can meet you and get to know you. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
September 2 Friday  North Main End-of-Summer Fellowship at the 

Davie County Community Park Splash Pad from 5:30-7:30pm Re-
member to dress modestly, i.e. swim shorts/skirts for girls and 
women, swim shorts and shirts for boys and men.  

September 8 Thursday  Zoom Bible Study for Ladies Taught by Tere-
sa Glenn of Warners Chapel. The theme is “Why Do I Worship?” 
The lesson will be held at 7pm and will include a study of worship 

in both the Old and New Testaments. Go to ncsbs.net/
enrollment for more information and to sign up! 

September 10 Saturday  Ladies Day at Charlotte Avenue 
September 10 Saturday  10th Annual Carolina Bible 
      Camp Blue Grass Festival 

HAPPY  BIRTHDAY 
Betsy Seamon 

Tuesday August 30 

Happy Anniversary 
Sharon & Scott Tesh 

Thursday September 1 

PRAYER LIST 
Karen Anderson’s cousin has cancer. 
Daisy Johnson broke her ankle. 
Teresa Maurer has not been feeling well recently. 
Please continue to pray for Betty Godbey, Nancy Koontz, Bran-
don Markman, Edgar Markman,  Belinda Nuckols, Mildred 
Phelps 

SHUT-INS 
Robert Cole, Estelle Kluttz, Aileen Potts, Wanda Scott 

End-of-Summer Fellowship Information 
It is at the Splash Pad at the Davie County Community 
Park from 5:30pm to 7:30pm. There is an area for tod-

dlers and infants and bigger water activities for the old-
er kids through adults. We also have one of the adjoin-

ing rooms where we will be able to eat and visit. If 
splashing is not your thing, come and experience the air
-conditioned room where food is readily available and 
there is a window facing the splash pad to keep up with what's happening out-

side. There is something for everyone! 
A few reminders: If you or your children plan on splashing, please dress mod-
estly, i.e. swim shorts/skirts for girls and women, swim shorts and shirts for 

boys and men. A modest swim shirt or rash guard worn over swimsuits will al-
so work.  

Food is NOT allowed in or around the Splash Pad. I was informed by Splash Pad 
staff that this rule has been in place since they have opened but that they do not 
have enough staff to monitor it. Let's help them out by monitoring our children 

to ensure food stays in the adjoining room. 
There is a sign-up sheet . We do not have access to a kitchen, therefore, we are 

planning sandwiches, summer salads, summer sides and dessert. Feel free to 
bring what you can but please sign up. See Jana if you have questions. 

http://ncsbs.net/enrollment?fbclid=IwAR0dGUkx2jw-XtqmbZcj6kEAbuhfzOpZpEJqIRIYP52DeACBCuaUEQaQqZE
http://ncsbs.net/enrollment?fbclid=IwAR0dGUkx2jw-XtqmbZcj6kEAbuhfzOpZpEJqIRIYP52DeACBCuaUEQaQqZE

